
 
Support STM Catholic  

with the purchase of a frozen dinner  
from Mile High Catering! 

Spring is here and schedules are getting busier! Mile High Catering is here to 
help you answer the question: “What’s for dinner?” 

With the purchase of each frozen, family-sized meal, Mile High Catering will 
donate a percentage of sales back to STM Catholic School!  

10-99 pans sold = 15% back to our school 
Over 100 pans sold = 20% back to our school!!! 

Make life easier this spring with delicious, ready-made meals for the whole 
family that can stay in your freezer until you are ready to pop them into the 

oven. Enjoy a delicious meal, ready in minutes, with no work and no mess! Let 
Mile High Catering help you put dinner on the table! Vegetarian and gluten-
free options are available!  Please see the ordering website for more details. 

To order, please visit:  
https://milehighfundraiser.square.site 

Orders must be placed by 11:59 MDT on Friday, 4/16/2021!  
Frozen meals must be picked up on Tuesday, 4/20/2021, from 3:00 to 5:00 PM at 
the STM loading dock, near the Padre restaurant. For questions, please contact 

Katy Cafazza at kathryn.kainer@gmail.com.

https://milehighfundraiser.square.site

